
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

40
th

 Anniversary  

 
Our 40

th
 anniversary celebration 

is scheduled for Friday nigth at 

the Oshkosh Premier Waterfront 

Hotel. Thank you to the more 

than 100 people planning on 

attending to celebrate four 

decades of Service Above Self! 

A great way to commemorate 

the 40
th

 anniversary is with a 

formal portrait of you and/or 

your date for this special 

evening. Melody Wollangk of 

Limelight Studios will be on 

hand for photographs throughout 

the evening. A 5x7 portrait may 

be purchased for $7.50  

 

Golf Outing 
 

We’ll be having the annual 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary Golf 

Outing at Westhaven Golf Club. 

Tee time is 11:30 a.m. Feel free 

to invite a Southwest Rotary 

Alumni, RSVP to John Holdorf. 

 

Comm. Service Award 
 

Each year our club awards an 

honorary Paul Harris Fellow 

Award to a member of the 

community who has performed 

significant public service If you 

would like to nominate someone 

in the community for this award, 

please notify Bill Wresch 

(wresch@uwosh.edu).  Submit a 

paragraph explaining why this 

person should receive the award 

would be helpful. The club 

Board of Directors will select the 

winner(s). Nominations should 

be submitted no later than Oct. 

15.  

 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

 

Name: Bradley Dunn 

Occupation: Head 

Administrator, Valley Christian 

School 

Proposed by: David Green 

First Posting 

 

 

Name: Heidi Kivi 

Occupation: General Manager, 

King’s Personal Training & 

Equipment  

Proposed by: Patty Shea 

First Posting 

Topic:  “UWO Business Success Center” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Brett Beaulieu 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Pete Cernohous & Dan Buttke 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Sept. 25 
 
 
Oct. 2 

Lisa Senholz: Human 
Trafficking 
 
Little Bug/Big Deal 
Emerald Ash Borer  

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

Sept. 
20 
 
Sept. 
21 
 
Oct. 24 
 
 

40
th
 Anniversary Party 

 
 
Golf Outing 
 
 
Bowling FUNraiser 
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Rotary Attendance and 

Make-Up Policy 
 

One of the most important 

aspects of Rotary is getting and 

staying involved with your club. 

Simply put that means attending 

our weekly meetings. Our club 

strives to hold its members to a 

60% attendance rate. Dip below 

that level and our Sargent-at-

Arms may have to conduct an 

awkward meeting about staying 

in good standing in our club. But 

fear not, even if you miss a 

weekly meeting there are a 

number of ways to make up for 

your absence and approach the 

goal of perfect attendance for the 

year.  

 

Make-up meeting credit will be 

given for any of the following 

activities:  

 

Attend a Club function: board 

meeting, committee meetings, 

highway clean up, e-cycling, 

anything our club does as a 

group function will count as a 

make-up. 

 

Attend another Rotary Club 

meeting: the downtown club 

meets at noon each Monday at 

the Best Western Premier 

Waterfront Hotel; we also have 

an e-club that credits you with a 

make-up for meeting in cyber 

space; and if you are on 

vacation, seek out the local 

Rotary club – it will be a great 

experience and count as a make-

up.  

 

Attend a District Rotary 

Function: conferences, planning 

sessions, training, and GSE team 

functions all count.   

 

The most important aspect of 

this is REPORTING YOUR 

MAKE-UPS to the club 

secretary!  Rotary International 

bylaws state a member can make 

up for a missed meeting within 2 

weeks before or after the 

meeting. 

 

Anytime you participate in a 

Rotary function let our club 

secretary know about it – if you 

would like credit as a make-up. 

Simply pass along the function 

name, location, date and what 

missed meeting you would like 

to apply the make-up. It’s that 

simple. 

 

Committee Chairs and Event 

Organizers – please make sure 

to submit your list of attendees 

to the secretary. All members 

will appreciate the ease in which 

they receive make up credit.  

 

If you have any questions or 

would like to check your 

attendance number, simply ask 

when you pick up your badge at 

our weekly meetings. 

 

Regular engagement is the key 

to success for any Rotary club. 

 

Welcome Past President 
 

David Green (1982-83) will help 

commemorate our club’s 40
th

 

anniversary today with his 

memories from his presidential 

year. Welcome back David (or 

rather: thanks for sticking 

around)!  

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

September   Vicky Schroeder 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
Sept. 18 Amy Montgomery & Patty 
Shea 
 
Sept. 25  Andrew Jones & Nate 
Olson 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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